
 

Elderly, young, short or tall! Please join us to form the “Human 100” . Local photographer, 

Howard Owens, will be high above Austin Park to take a picture that will last a lifetime.  

We’re calling for 500 volunteers to stand in cheery formation dressed in festive 

blue, white or gold wintry wear!  

The first 500 people in formation will receive a Centennial Flashlight.  

CENTENNIAL CELEBRATI O N 

VOLUNTEERS WANTED 

Preparing for Christmas in the City 

Friday, December 4, 2015 

Centennial volunteer opportunities: 

Friday, December 4th Stand for the Human 100 photo commemorating the City’s Centennial 

   At Austin Park, formation line-up at 6:15pm 

    

   Walk alongside the Centennial Cake in the Holiday Parade, toss  

   “CHOCOLATE COINS” to the parade gazers.  

   Must be wearing white, blue or gold! 

   At Jefferson Ave, following Human 100 photo shoot 

 

Questions?   Call Vibrant Batavia at 585-738-7388 or leanna@vibrantbatavia.com 


